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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

REQUEST TO ALTER US ARMY CORPS OF ENGINEERS CIVIL WORKS PROJECT 
PURSUANT TO 33 USC 408 (SECTION 408) 

 
Section 408 Request ID: 408-SPN-2021-0002 
 
Requester: Soquel Creek Water District 
 
Alteration Being Proposed: Construction of approximately 1.2 miles of new paved 
multi-use public trail along San Leandro Creek Flood Control Project.  
 
Description of Alteration: The overall Pure Water Soquel Project involves the 
construction of water treatment facilities, conveyance pipelines, and groundwater 
injection wells. The requester is specifically seeking a 408 permit at the project’s 
crossing of the San Lorenzo River and associated levees. The alternation involves 
trenching through the levees on either side of the San Lorenzo River and mounting two 
separate conveyance pipelines, one for source water and one for reverse osmosis 
concentrate, to the Laurel Street Bridge. The pipelines will cross the river itself attached 
to the existing Laurel Street bridge structure, one on the north side of the bridge and 
one on the south. The pipelines will approach the crossing in a combined trench before 
diverging to either side of the bridge structure.  
 
Location of Alteration: San Lorenzo River at Laurel Street (Laurel Street Bridge) in 
Santa Cruz, CA. 
 
Comment Period Expires: February 26, 2021 
 
Submitting Comments: Please submit written comments by February 26, 2021 to the 
following address. 
 
Patricia Fontanet Rodriguez 
Section 408 Coordinator 
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, San Francisco District 
Emergency Operations Center 
2100 Bridgeway 
Sausalito, California 94965 
 
Email: Patricia.S.Fontanet@usace.army.mil 
 


